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YEAR-END REVIEW

As you may have heard, we adopted a new organization name and logo this year to reflect the
wider community of Central New Yorkers that our volunteers and staff serve. As our community
recovers from the pandemic, access to free legal services for the most vulnerable is more
important than ever - especially for those who have suffered direct losses due to Covid-19. We
can't express enough gratitude to our volunteers and community partners for continuing to work
tirelessly to ensure everyone in our community has access to the legal services they need.

ABOUT THE WORK BEING DONE

Our Housing and Eviction Defense Program has been
thankful for the support of volunteers during this difficult
time. During this past year, our virtual Tenant Rights Clinic has
helped hundreds of tenants better understand their rights
and responsibilities. We have also continued to help tenants
navigate Landlord Tenant court and avoid evictions despite
the rapid changes in the law. We focused on community
education and we are encouraged by cooperative efforts
towards the goal of safe and stable housing for all.




DEBT PROGRAM
AMOUNT SAVED:

$448,93z

(MUCH OF THIS HAS BEEN
IN INCREMENTS OF
LESS THAN $10,000)

CLIENTS HELPED:
112 & counting
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One of our clients suffering with cancer was recently
hospitalized. His wife who held his Power of Attorney and
Health Care Proxy, was also suddenly hospitalized when she
had a stroke. The client had an alternate POA, but that agent
had passed away 14 months prior, and they had not had an
opportunity to update the forms. A caseworker familiar with
VLP's Hospital Legal Clinic reached out to us for assistance,
and a volunteer attorney was able to consult with the family
and draft a new POA on the day of the request.

TRANSGENDER — e Su‘

NAME CHANGES oy \P\Bm\ o

COMPLETED IN ol
2021:

VOLU NTE /%\ = \\

c
OF ONONDAGA COUNTY INC, i ’ E\’e“l one
At s \

E‘M N\Q& “"// o

o e Al

VLPs Family Court Program assisted a mother in
regaining 50/50 custody after losing custody due to
a substance use disorder. She did everything
required of her before being able to petition the court
for a modification. We worked with her to submit a
petition, detailing all of her hard work with attached
proof of her sobriety.

... AND IT DOESN’T HAPPEN WITHOUT YOU.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!



